
Grainne Oglesby 

Subject: FW: Ballyfaskin Enterprises 

From: Madden Ailis [maiIto:amadden@limerickcoco.ie~ 
Sent: 14 January 2013 10:22 
To: Pamela McDonnell 
Subject: RE: Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny 

Pamela 

lrenes response related to Ballyfaskin. 

Regards 

Ailis 

From: Pamela McDonnell [mailto:P.McDonnell@epa.iel 
Sent: 14 January 2013 10:12 
To: Madden Ailis 
Subject: RE: Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny 

Hi Ailis 

Could you confirm whether Irene’s response below relates only 
Kenny? 

O B  I lyfaski n r to both Ballyfaskin and Mr. Pat 

Thanks and regards 

Pamela 

From: Madden Ailis [mailto:amadden@limerickcoco.iel 
Sent: 11 January 2013 15:58 
To: Pamela McDonnell 
Subject: FW: Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny 

From: McCormack Irene 
Sent: 07 January 2013 09:lO 
To: Madden Ailis 
Subject: RE: Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny 

Ailish, 

We were aware that this application was being made and we have no comment save to  save that planning 
permission has been granted and the appeal period expires on 11/01/2013. 

Irene 
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_- 
From: Madden Ailis 
Sent: 04 January 2013 15:27 
To: McCormack Irene; Duffy Joseph 
Cc: Jennings Simon; Goggin Anne 
Subject: FW: Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny 

Please not that a response is required urgently. 

Regards 

Ailis 

From: Pamela McDonnell [I 
Sent: 04 January 2013 14:59 
To: Madden Ailis 
Subject: Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny 

Ailish 

Please find attached letters sent to  the planning section of Limerick County Council on the 28'h Nov in relation to  
Ballyfaskin Enterprises and Mr. Pat Kenny. These letters were sent under Section 87(11)(g) of the EPA Acts. I would 
appreciate any comments your section may be able to make. 

Thanks and regards 

Pamela 

Pamela McDonnell 

Inspector 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Ofice of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Inniscarra 

Cork 

Phone: 021 4860841 
Email: p.mcdonne//@epa.ie 

Web: www.epa.ie 

******* ............................................................... 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 

are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify 

the EPA postmaster - postmaster@.eoa.ie 

The opinions contained within are personal to the sender and 

do not necessarily reflect the policy of the Environmental Protection 

Agency. 
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